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MONDAY - December 18

TUESDAY - December 19 Varsity Basketball (away)
Bridgewater College .
8:00 P.M.

WEDNESDAY - December 20 A1l Fall grades due by Noon in

"Faculty Forum" - Dr. Ruth Mulliken (W&M) Office of Registrar
"Are the Schools Doing Their Job?" -
Part II i

THURSDAY - December 21

FRIDAY - December 22

SATURDAY - December 23

SUNDAY - December 24

4



DEAN'S ANNOUNCEMENTS

Grades for Fall Semester

The following schedule will be in effect for the receipt of final grades for
Fall 1978 semester.

1) Final Grade Sheets will be distributed on Wednesday, December 6, 1978, via

mailboxes.
2) A1l Fall 1978 grades are due by 12 Noon on Wednesday, December 20, 1978, in

the Office of the Registrar.
3) Student grade reports will be in the mail by the close of the College on
Friday, December 22, 1978. Any grades not turned in will have the accompany-

ing statement indicated on the grade report: "Missing grades were not provided
by instructor."

NOTE: Dean Wood will contact all of the instructors involved in off-campus
courses coordinated by his office.

NOTICES

Christmas Holiday Leave

As previously published, the College wiil close at 12:00 noon, December 22, 1978,
and remain closed until 8:00 A.M. January 2, 1979. However, a report of leave
taken will be required for one-half day on December 22, 1978. Since the holidays
will be preceded by two non-work days, ihe Governor has not authorized an addi-
tional one-half day for Christmas Eve.

* * kx % %

Pay Day for Classified and Faculty

Pay checks that are due on December 29, 1978, will be available for pick up at
the Information Desk, Administration Building, from Mrs. June Saunders between
the hours of 9 and 11 A.M., December 29, 1978.

CNC COMMUNITY NEWS

Bob Cummings attended the Virginia Association for Health, Physical Education
and Recreation annual convention in Fredericksburg, Virginia on December 1_and

2, 1878,

* % % % %

Dr. Frank Babcock, Director of the Counseling Center, testified before the
State Crime Commission hearing on Senate Bill 291, a bill dealing with criminal
sexual assaults. Dr. Babcock spoke in favor of the bill which is stricter than
the current statute. The hearing was held at CNC on Wednesday, November 15.

* * % % %

Dr. Babcock and Dr. John Harwood recently went to Washington, D.C. to consult
with the Department of Health, Education and Welfare regarding a grant for a
special services contract to assist disadvantaged students.




